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The restrictions that this bill places on landlord/property owners is onerous. We are owners of 2 single family homes
that we rent in North Bend/Coos Bay. We value long term tenants. However, if this bill passes, we will have greater
motivation to sell these houses and not rent to tenants anymore. | suspect other property owners are feeling the
same.

Please VVote NO on this bill!!

Thank you,
Debra and Steven Graham

Sent from my iPhone
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